
 
 

 
 

Country Director, Save the Children in Ukraine– Pete Walsh:  

 

Pete has over 20 years of senior leadership experience across multiple conflict affected 

countries, both public and private sector. Pete has been with Save the Children for over 9 years, 

he was the Country Director for Save the Children in South Sudan during the civil war from 

2013-2017 and Country Director for Save the Children in Tanzania from 2017-2021.  Pete’s 

current full time role is the Director for Global Safety and Security for Save the Children but has 

been deployed as Interim Country Director in Ukraine following the recent escalation of the war.  

Currently based in Kyiv but with mission travel right across the country as needed. 

Pete has an MA in International Policy and Diplomacy from Stafford University, UK. Married to 

Justine with three grown up daughters, Briony, Jemima and Emily. 

 

 


